
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
17th November 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we continued to explore the migration 
routes of refugees and began our learning on  moun-
tains, earthquakes and volcanoes.   

In maths, we learnt about square numbers and cube 
numbers alongside how to multiply and divide by 10, 
100 and 1000.  

In English, we began our unit on Azzi. This is a pic-
ture book which explores the impact of WW2 on our 
world and the journey of a refugee family as they 
search for safety. 

In PSHRE, we  continued to look at cultural differ-
ences within the classroom and how we should be 
celebrating these differences rather than allowing 
them to cause conflict. 

Next week, we will continue exploring Vector Draw-
ings in ICT and Mountains, Earthquakes and Volca-
noes in geography.  

In maths, we will start our fractions topic and focus 
on finding equivalent fractions for non unit and unit 
fractions.  

In English, we will continue writing effective sen-
tences for our speech. We will use our knowledge of 
refugees to help structure thoughts and ideas about 
refugeeism.   

Important Dates / Reminders 
Anti-bullying Week: 13th Nov 

Priory Friends Coffee Morning: 15th Nov 

Parent Forum– 22nd Nov 

Kip on a Ship: 23rd Nov 

Flu immunisations– 23rd Nov 

 

James Carter Poetry Day: 12th Jan 

Here are some pictures of the children acting out scenes 
from our book Azzi in between.  

 

 

 

    Star of the week 

                                                                5Dawe:  Satveer   5Maple: Amelia           5Ofili:  Aashna    

Word of the Week: controversy 

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


